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In the cloakroom there is a parent information board with lots of 
information about reading, safeguarding and other info.   

I will start to add activities on Seesaw in the near future. We will 
share the codes at the beginning of the half term. We will also be 
starting morning activities from week 2. We hope you can join us. 
It is so helpful to the children in their learning.   

If you have any worries or concerns, please speak to myself or Miss 
Harrison.  

 

Our Learning JHeloourney 

Our Learning Journey … 

The children are settling very well into Nursery and are 
following the nursery routines that we have introduced.  
They are enjoying their school lunches and are making 

friends with the other Nursery and Reception children.  We 
are noticing how they are becoming much more confident 

and showing real curiousity in their learning.  

I am looking forward to seeing you all on the 27th November 
for our Open Evening. Please sign up when it becomes live.  
It will be a joy for me to tell you how well your child is doing.  

 

What the children will be learning… 

We are starting this half term thinking about our families, who lives 
in our house and who we love by sharing the story ‘Owl Babies’ – we 
have to find the owls first by using the map we constructed in 
Autumn 1! 

We will share the story The Colour Monster to explore our feelings. 
The Colour Monster is a lovely book to buy as a Christmas present. 
We will also be thinking about what is special about us and who is 
special to them and using toys in our Chatterbox to help us.  

Later in the half term we will learn about the Christmas story, learn 
some Christmas songs and do a little bit of acting so we can perform 
the Nativity for you all. The date for our Nativity is Monday 16th 
December (am).  

We have also begun phonics (early reading skills) which we will need 
when we go into Reception.  How can you help your child? 

Keep counting as much as possible – look at the arrangement of objects. Can you ‘see’ one thing, two 
things, three things. Encourage the children to count out 3 objects or 4 objects for example 3 pieces of 
fruit, 4 sweets.  
Share stories as much as possible and talk about what is happening. Ask your child if they like the 
story (and why). Use words such as why, what, how in your questions…. 
 
 


